
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: January 14, 2019 

 

SUBJECT: Update on the 2018 Insurance Services Office (ISO) Review  

PRESENTER: Stan Tinney, Fire Chief 

 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

Every ten years the Insurance Services Office (ISO) conducts a review of the fire 
department, water supply and emergency communications to determine the Public 
Protection Classification (PPC). Currently, NRH holds a PPC of Class 2. ISO conducted 
the NRH review in July of 2018 and submitted the results of the review to the State Fire 
Marshal Office.  The State Fire Marshal Office has accepted the ISO evaluation and 
assigned a rating to NRH that will be effective May 1, 2019.  ISO rankings range from 1 
to 10, with Class 1 being the highest rating.  Chief Tinney will review the results of the 
ranking review with the City Council. 


